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I wish to strongly oppose the extension of the State of Emergency. We are not in a State of
Emergency. These measures have done nothing to stop the spread of COVID19 and have
created nothing but loss of livelihood and freedoms for many people. People have suffered
greatly in terms of segregation from family, friends and loved ones, loss of jobs and
freedoms to go and do what they chose.

If the Government was serious about helping people in their hour of need they would be
focused on rebuilding the lives of those who have suffered from the floods, and COVID19
vaccination injuries, not inflicting more pain on suppression of freedoms and destroying
what little is left for small business owners.

End this false state now.

Regards,
Wendy Murphy
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